
TO: Marsh Ridge Homeowners Association 

 Board of Directors 

 

Dogs are wonderful companions.  We have seldom been without one.  When 

the dog was with us at Marsh Ridge we obeyed all the rules, as do most 

everybody in the development. 

 

An unleashed free-roaming dog behind and electrical “hidden fence” is not 

supervised, only confined.  One that barks loudly and consistently at any 

vehicle, leashed animal or walking person is not supervised in accordance 

with the Marsh Ridge regulations, or the city of Delano ordinances.  It is 

certainly not very considerate nor neighborly. 

 

Dogs that are unsupervised or not under their owners direct control and bark 

at most anything or person at all hours of the day or night is not fair to the 

dog or the neighbors.   

 

Perhaps a formal complaint is in order. 

 

Thanks for listening (we have to) 

 

       Marsh Ridge Resident 


